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o -
Hope Floyd Montc]air/
e Pres

tional American Indian Defense
Association, Inc,
Tlbowoods, Noxrth Dakota

Dear lir, Montclairs

Bnclosed herewith is the report I have
received from the Dureau of Indian Affairs in reply
to ny inguiry concerning the possibility of lMre Be O.
lMorrow's obtaining the position as superintendent of
the Fort Berthold Indian Agency.

It was a pleasure to obtain this informa-
tion for you, and I want you to feel free to warite me
whenever I can be of assistance to you or if you have
any suggestions,

Hoping that you are well and happy and
with kind regards, I an

Sincerely,

WLeipn




IN REPLY REFER TO:

P -
UNITED STATES RO

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Hon, Willism Langer
United States Senate
My dear Senator Langer:

In the sbsence of Commissioner Nichols your letter
of September 26, 1949, regarding Mr. B, 0. Morrow has been
referred to me,

Ye have received the Resolution from the Tribal Council
recommending Mr, E, O, Morrow as Superintendent to replace
Mr, Reifel who is on a nine-months leave of absence to attend
Harvard University.

Mr, Reginald W, Quinn, the Chief Clerk at Fort Berthold
Indian Agency, has been designated as Acting Superintendent until
such time as we determine whether it will be necessary to appoint
a superintendent to the position pending Mr. Heifel's return.

You may assure Mr., Floyd Montclair that in the event
it is decided to fill Mr, Reifel's position as Superintendent,
pending his return, Mr. Morrow will be given every consideration
along with other qualified employees in the Indian Service.

Your interest in this matter is appreciasted.

Sincerely yours,

W, Barton Greenwood
Executive Officer.
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